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Heller Opposes Raising Debt Limit 
Says Our Nation Cannot Afford to Keep Raising Limit without Any Reforms 

(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) today voted against a measure that would suspend the debt limit for one year. 

“Our nation is facing $17 trillion in debt with nothing but more spending in our future. Yet again, Congress is raising the limit on our nation’s credit card without making any attempt to prevent doing so again in the near future. Congress cannot continue to consistently increase our nation’s debt without any conditions or any effort to become fiscally responsible. 
“Washington D.C. must not turn a blind eye to the consequences that runaway debt poses for our nation. Moving forward, Congress must enact a long-term solution that addresses our nation’s spending problem and places our country on the path to economic stability.”
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